
Dear Cornflowers  

I hope you are all well. Some of you who did the fraction 

maths activity I set on purple Mash struggled with a bit. I 

apologise because it was a bit ahead of where we are up to, 

and I put it up without having a good look at it as I wanted 

to practise posting tasks on there. 

SO! I have made a PowerPoint which I hope will make things 

a bit clearer. Ordering fractions is really all about finding 

equivalent fractions, which we have done together in class 

and it’s important for when we come to add and subtract 

fractions. 

You don’t need to write anything down, just work through 

the slides. There is quite a lot on there, so please don’t feel 

you have to do it all at once, and if you get flummoxed don’t 

worry either, just go as far as you can with it. 

I hope you managed to have a look at the maths challenges 

too, I will put some up soon. 

There is a reading task on Easter on our class page I hope 

you will find out a few things you didn’t know. (Can you 

believe it is Easter already?) 

Keep checking the website as I will keep posting things on 

there. 

I hope you have a lovely Easter. 

Mr Doyle 

 


